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Joe Kubler <jkubler@uga.edu> Mon, Aug 2, 2010 at 9:32 PM
To: presuga@uga.edu
Cc: dezsobenedek@gmail.com, balik.marton@rekthiv.elte.edu, rlloyd@ierf.org, ferpa@ed.gov

Dear President Adams:

My name is Joe Kubler. To date, we have not yet met, however I believe my uncle, Dr. Eli Capilouto of the
University of Alabama Birmingham, is a colleague of yours and has mentioned sharing your acquaintance on
multiple occasions.  I am currently enrolled at UGA and am currently planning on graduating this December after
the completion of two more courses. 

I write to you because I feel like I have exhausted my other options and that this is something that you need to
know about directly and urgently.

It has come to my attention that the UGA Franklin College of Arts and
Sciences sent my 2008 Maymester in Budapest transcript to an academic
evaluation agency and requested an evaluation of it.  The agency
contacted the issuer of my transcript, Eotvos Lorand University (ELTE)
and told them that it was I, who provided UGA with this transcript,
and that UGA not knowing what the document really was, wanted a quick
answer because it was “quite anxious to move forward with their plans
for this student,” implying that I have committed academic fraud,
which I have not.

Needless to say, I have never seen this transcript, which was sent in
September 2008  from Hungary directly to UGA.  Therefore, I never
“provided” the University with anything to act on at my request.

What is more troubling though is that Arts and Sciences sent out my
official transcript with my name, social security number and grades
without my explicit permission, as FERPA rules would require. (In the
attached copy of my transcript, my social security is now removed).

When I found out about this, I requested through Open Records the
documents related to this issue.  I was told that no such documents
existed, and when my attorney asked for the same documents, they were
denied to him, ironically, due to FERPA restrictions quoted by the
University.

I am sure that you also realize that there is something wrong with all
this, and I hope that you will be able to look into it and clarify the
situation for me.

Cordially,

Joseph (Joe) Kubler
jkubler@uga.edu
404-405-8874
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Dezso Benedek <dezsobenedek@gmail.com> Mon, Aug 2, 2010 at 11:08 PM
To: Stephen Humphreys <athenslaw@gmail.com>
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Dezso Benedek <dezsobenedek@gmail.com> Fri, Aug 20, 2010 at 8:00 AM
To: Stephen Humphreys <athenslaw@gmail.com>

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Joe Kubler <jkubler@uga.edu>
Date: Mon, Aug 2, 2010 at 9:32 AM
Subject: Urgent: Student Rights (FERPA) Violation
To: presuga@uga.edu
Cc: dezsobenedek@gmail.com, balik.marton@rekthiv.elte.edu,
rlloyd@ierf.org, ferpa@ed.gov
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